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Dear Parents/Carers/Pupils,

Welcome back to a new session at Newmains Primary. We look forward to working with you in the year ahead.  I would like to give a special welcome to our Primary 1 children and their families.  Primary 1 children have settled very well and had a good day.  I look forward to working with you all during the session.

Newsletters

Today I am sending a paper copy of our first newsletter to all parents so that you will have a note of the school app and website address.  In future all newsletters will be sent in a text from the school as well as being published on the school app and school website. The newsletters give news of various events in the life of the school, as well as information for parents about meetings etc.  Please try to find a few minutes to read our newsletters and let us know if you wish further information about any of the items.  Please also share information in the newsletters with family members or friends who drop off or collect children from school.  If you require a paper copy of newsletters please contact the school office.
School Telephone Number

Please note that the school telephone number has been changed to 0300 300 0172.  Please take a note of the new number.

Meet the Teacher

Parents will have the opportunity to meet their child’s teacher on Wednesday 4 September 2019 at 3.30 pm.  Children will be dismissed as usual to meet their parents in the playground.  The children will then take parents to their classes. 

School Lunches
Children in P1-P3 will receive a free school lunch each day. The cost of lunches for children in P4-P7 is £2.25. Children who go home for lunch should be collected at the school office at 12.15 pm.  Your child will receive a copy today of the new school menus for this session.  Children should bring money with them for their lunch until Parent Pay starts which will be in November 2019.  More information regarding Parent Pay will be sent home at a later date.

Parking (IMPORTANT)
Parents should not park on Lang Avenue or Ailsa Road when dropping off or collecting children to ensure the safety of our children as they enter and leave school and to allow the bus to park near the school.  Parents should park on Broadloan, Newmains Road or Sandy Road and walk to the school from there.  Please inform relatives or friends who drop off or collect children that they should not park near the school.  Thank you for your support in this important matter.  We will be sending home a School Parking Pledge stating that they will not park near the school which we hope all parents will sign and return to the school. 

Annual Data Check 

Your child will soon receive an envelope which contains a number of forms to complete so that our records are up-to-date.  Please complete the forms and return to the school in the envelope provided as soon as possible.  If any details change throughout the session, especially with telephone numbers, please inform the school immediately.  Thank you.

Nut Allergy

A number of our children suffer severe allergic reactions when they come into contact with nuts.  It is very important that we keep our school “Nut free”.  Please help keep children safe and healthy by checking the labels of the food products your child brings to school for playtime and in packed lunch boxes eg chocolate spread, etc.

If there is anything you would like to discuss or clarify please contact me at the school directly and I will endeavour to answer your enquiries as soon as possible. 
Regards

Carol Cooke

Head Teacher 
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NEWMAINS PRIMARY SCHOOL


NEWSLETTER 1                 


15 August 2019


Tel No 0300 300 0172


E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:newmainsenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk" �newmainsenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk�


Website:  blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/newmains


         Follow us on Twitter:  @NewmainsPS                     School app:  jsa4.me/newmainsps


http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/16HD01











 BE YOUR BEST   -     Respect    Honesty     Kindness     Fairness

